HEALTH INSURANCE RENEWAL 2015

Your health, dental and vision insurance renews January 1, 2015. Open enrollment
is scheduled for Wednesday, December 10, 2014 in the Conference Room at
Meadow Ave.

Open Enrollment Meeting times;

9:30 AM
1:00 PM
3:30 PM

Please contact Tina or Allison at 346-4010 to reserve your seat.

Spouse Eligibility Change

Just a reminder that effective January 1, 2013, The Arc no longer offers coverage to
a spouse who has medical insurance, dental and/or vision available through their
employer. The Arc continues to offer medical coverage for a spouse who is
unemployed or a spouse who is employed but has no medical insurance available.
Certification of spouse employment status and medical, dental and vision insurance
availability required.

If you are planning to keep or add spouses and/or dependents on the medical,
dental and vision plan The Arc requires proper documentation such as marriage
licenses, birth certificates or legal guardianship.






